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MEMORANDUM


To:	Pastors of the Archdiocese 

From: 	Colin Nykaza

Date:	February 1, 2021

Re:	Upcoming Events


Dear Pastors of the Archdiocese,

The Office of Young Adult Outreach is pleased to share the following upcoming event:

Ash Wednesday Young Adult Mass and Homeless Outreach
Wednesday, March 2, 7:30 p.m.
St. Patrick’s Cathedral

Join us for the monthly Young Adult Mass!

Adoration and Confessions will be available from 6:30-7:30 p.m. Our celebrant is Fr. George Sears, vocation director for the Archdiocese of New York. Basilio Perez is our guest musician. Mass begins at 7:30 p.m.

In lieu of the usual social, young adults are invited to participate in homeless outreach following the Mass. Please bring with you one pair (or more) of new warm socks along with any other toiletries, water bottles, winter accessories, etc. to offer to anyone in need.

Please follow all signs at the Cathedral for the most updated COVID-19 protocol. Those who are most vulnerable and those who are sick or symptomatic should stay home.

Search “March 2nd Young Adult Mass” on Facebook or email Kaitlyn.Colgan@archny.org for more information.


Thank you!
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